
TESTIMONIAL 

In 2014 we decided to undertake a large extension to our house- essentially doubling its size.  As this 

was quite a big investment we wanted to make sure that we did our research into what builder to 

get to do the job for us, focussing on quality and maximum bang for our buck. 

This endeavour kept bringing us back to one builder in particular – Preston Construction Group 

(PCG). We went and looked at projects that this builder had done previously and talked to other 

customers and associates about their experience with PCG.  The work we saw and the glowing 

feedback we got cemented our decision to go with PCG as all had encountered a fantastic customer 

experience and exceptional service and quality workmanship at a market realistic price.  We 

engaged PCG in the hope of sharing a similar experience – and am extremely happy to say we 

weren’t disappointed. 

From the moment we started discussions with Mike and his team about our project we felt 

reassured that it was going to be a low-stress experience.  We took comfort in the planning stage 

that our ideas and thoughts were heard and that likewise alternatives were given to improve on our 

ideas, to land on a final design that ticked all the boxes. 

Throughout the building phase, Mike kept us informed at all times about the process and anytime an 

issue did arise, came to us with options and possible solutions. Communication with our builder was 

a key component of our experience and we knew who would be coming and going at all times to and 

from our property. As two working parent s with three young children trying to function as per 

normal in the midst of a construction site, this was highly appreciated.  We must note that we are 

particularly impressed with PCG’s obvious knowledge and strategies used to address workplace 

health and safety onsite which also added even greater value to our experience as we felt our family 

was protected from risk. 

All the tradesmen used by PCG we found extremely professional and particular with their work 

which was obviously reflective of the high standards set by PCG.  At the end of construction, we 

were handed a beautiful extension to our home delivered on time and on budget.  There were no 

surprises, no problem that couldn’t be solved and we ended up with a first class job that met all of 

our high expectations. We are so proud to show off our quality extension to our friends and family.  

Thankyou Preston Construction Group, we’ve already been highly recommending your work to 

others. 

 

Gavin and Thorlene Curtis 


